
A request has been received from Nuala McArdle of the Northern Ireland Assembly that 

she and other Government Officials should attend Council meetings as "Observers". 

 

The Health Professions Order 2001 makes no reference to "Observers" or to "Observer 

Status". 

 

The Council is requested to approve the policy that at Council Meetings all 

attendees are either members of the Council or are attending as members of the 

public. 

 
 
 


